
From: Dave Bonta bontasaurus@yahoo.com 
Subject: RE: PABIODIV: ANF: more clearcutting, no significant road removal 
To: pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Sender: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Reply-To: kklemow@wilkes.edu 
Date: Tue, 11 Mar 2003 19:23:46 -0500 (EST) 
 
 
--- Mike Stoltzfus <mstoltzfus@Langan.com> wrote: Please do not mix idealism with reality. 
 
 
Why on earth not? 
 
The only way to be truly dispassionate is to be dead. 
 
===== 
Dave Bonta 
PO Box 68 
Tyrone, PA  16686 
814.684.3113 
 
Check out our nifty Friends of Rothrock poster: http://www.mccaughey.net/~sam/rothrock.html 
 
*********************************************************************** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve encourages open discussion about biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is hosted by the Allegheny Institute of Natural History, University of Pittsburgh-Bradford and is 
moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership.  The opinions expressed in messages are  
those of the authors and NOT the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership. 
 
 
 
 
 


